
      15th June 2020 
This Half Term’s Value is Happiness 

If you are struggling and need some support 

from our Family Support worker, Pastoral Care 

Team, your child's class teacher or Heads of 

School please get in touch using the below 

contact details 

SISN 01743 362519 

HJS 01743 462087 

headsisn@haughmondfed.net                        

headhjs@haughmondfed.net             

exechead@haughmondfed.net 

Darren Capener, Family Support Worker 

07458  087406  

Samaritans Self-Help App Launches 
The Samaritans have launched a self-help app, 
which offers people practical ways to cope and stay 
safe if they're going through a difficult time. 
Some people find it difficult to seek help, so they 
have created this app to help people explore their 
feelings when they're struggling to cope. Their vol-
unteers are still available round the clock for any-
one who needs to talk. 
The app centres around a mood tracker, which any-
one can use to record how they’re feeling and see 
patterns in their mood. It also recommends tech-
niques to try, based on how they’re feeling at the 
time. 

Online safety 
NSPCC Learning has pulled together resources 

to help keep children and young people safe 

during the coronavirus crisis. Information and 

resources include: updated information on 

communicating with children via social media, 

including remote teaching; running online ser-

vices, and support for parents and carers. The 

webpage also includes links to the Childline 

website which offers child friendly information 

and advice and confidential support. 

It has been great to see all the work have been completing 
on Purple Mash and Seesaw.  We also know that lots of 
you have been working incredibly hard on paper packs and 
books.  If you wish to share all this great work then you can 
email it in to your purple mash account or photograph it 
and upload to Seesaw.  If you are not working on the 
online learning platforms we would still like to see all the 
great work you are doing at home.  If you are able to drop 
off at the schools reception the packs of work in a named 
envelope or named bag we would love to see the things 
you have been doing.  Keep safe and well. 
 
Miss Peters 






